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Swan Hill Tourism and Cultural Hub, moving forward 
Swan Hill Rural City Council continues to take positive steps forward in the development of a new Swan Hill 
Tourism and Cultural hub at Pioneer Settlement. 

Director of Planning and Development, Heather Green, said Council had successfully appointed an 
architect and together they had commenced working with Heritage Victoria. 

“Together with our architect, we are working with Heritage Victoria, to ensure that the development meets 
all requirements of the heritage registration. 

“Our architects are currently preparing preliminary concept designs and are looking forward to updating the 
community on their progress. 

“They have taken on board our communities’ feedback from earlier this year, and we will be hosting a 
community information session for the architects to present the designs on Wednesday, 26 July. 

“I encourage anyone interested in learning more about the hub development, to come along and hear from 
our architects,” Ms Green said.   

Ms Green said some concepts would be available to view during the information session and would then be 
available online at: https://letstalk.swanhill.vic.gov.au/swan-hill-tourism-and-cultural-hub  

For more information, please contact Council on 50362333. 

 

Community Information Session 

Event details: 

Date: Wednesday, 26 July 2023 

Time: 11am – 1pm  

Venue: Swan Hill Regional Art Gallery 

Monash Drive, Swan Hill 

https://letstalk.swanhill.vic.gov.au/swan-hill-tourism-and-cultural-hub

